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Question:   SNAP households that don’t normally have a SAR requirement are showing SAR due dates in eCIS. Do these households require a SAR?
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Because of the changes detailed in Operations Memorandum number 20-08-03, all SNAP renewal dates for September 2020 through December 2020 were extended by 6 months. However, FNS still requires a SAR to be completed for those cases, which is why there is a SAR due date in eCIS. FS 43 and FS 75 households do not normally require a SAR but because of the COVID-19 changes, this review is required. If the client does not complete the SAR, the automatic system processes should function as normal (see D-20040703).
1

